
 

Coffee with the Superintendent dates are meant to be a chance for the parents of our 

school district as well as community members to meet with the superintendent in an informal 

group setting to discuss ideas, concerns, opportunities and the challenges related to the 

Clarenceville School District. 

     Coffees are held on Tuesdays each month with the exception of February and June when 

there will be no meetings.  All coffee meetings will be held in the Board of Education 

Conference room which is located in the middle school building. 

     Mr. Shepich may from time to time provide a brief presentation on specific topics 

concerning the district or education as a whole.  If you can make a little time in your schedule 

Mr. Shepich would love to have you join him on the following days and times: 

 

September 27, 2016 @ 9:00 am 

October 25, 2016 @ 6:30 pm 

November 29, 2016 @ 6:30 pm 

December 13, 2016 @ 9:00 am 

January 24, 2017 @ 6:30 pm 

No February Meeting 

March 7, 2017 @ 6:30 pm 

April 25, 2017 @ 6:30 pm 

May 16, 2017 @ 9:00 am 

No June Meeting 

Paul K. Shepich 
Superintendent Clarenceville School District 
Office: 248-919-0400 ext. 255 
Twitter:  @PShepich 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/ClarencevilleSchoolDistrict 
Building Stronger Schools....Together 
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